
January 6, 2009 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Records Center 

records@utc.wa.gov 

RE:  Evergreen Trails Inc, dba Gray Line of Seattle 

 

Dear Records Center, 

 

Please accept the attached forms as a revised initial time filing based upon feedback from Mr. David 
Gomez with the UTC. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Josh Krohn 
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